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Children and Young People's Services 


Jon Abbey Director

Private and Confidential

[Insert address of Parent/person Office Address

with Parental Responsibility ]                     














Contact

Direct line

My ref

Fax

E-mail

Date

Dear [parent and/or full name(s) of all people with parental responsibility]

Re:  Local Authority Decision to Exit Pre Proceedings Framework

[Insert name(s) and date of birth]

Following our letter dated (insert date of Pre Proceedings Letter) and subsequent meeting held on   insert date of Pre Proceedings Meeting in relation to your child/children, I am writing to inform you that the Local Authority has made the decision to exit the pre-proceedings framework as you have satisfactorily complied with the agreed pre proceedings plan.  

Based upon its assessment of your child/ren’s current circumstances, the Local Authority is of the view that court action is no longer required. However, it is important to stress that should there be deterioration in your child/ren’s care or new concerns are identified then it is likely that the Local Authority will have to re consider its position in relation to potential court action.

We do hope however that this will not become necessary, and thank you for your co-operation.

We will continue to work with you and monitor the care of your child/ren under a Child Protection / Child in Need (Delete as appropriate) plan which will require your ongoing engagement and co-operation. 
I have enclosed an additional copy of this letter for your solicitor.  
Yours sincerely,
 [Name]

Team Manager

Team/Service

Address

cc Social Worker [name]

Local Authority In-house Legal Team

